(916) 445-090

June 5, 1930

Comunittee to Zridge the Cap
1637 Dutler Avenue, No, 203
Los Angpeles, CA 50025

Attention: lical Gantz
Dear Mr, Gantz:

This letter pertains to your question of May 2, 1950 under Section C,
fndloactive Materfal in Vicinity.

The U. S, Veterans Administation facility in Vest Los Anzeles is under
exclusive Federal jurisdiction and so their porscssion and use of radio-
active material are by license {rom the U, S. uclear Regularoty Commission,
(NRC) and I believe under 04-00181.

The State of California is preempted from administering this governmental
activity., Therefore we have not been advised vf any radioactive waste
Lurial site, Iiowever, the federal regulations, 10 CFR part 20, and like-
wise the AssociatefCaliiornia Negulations, 17 CAC 302688, may permit licensces
to bury their own waste on their own site under cpecified conditions. I
sug;est you contact the 1 RC Regional office in Walnut Creck, CA, phoae
(415) 9433700 about this matter, (a~ddress given below). On the other hand
if you know of or have information about radioacttte naterial entering a
public drinking water system, we and the Depattnent's Sanitary Engincering
Section chould be advised of the specifics. At this time it would appear
that the City of Santa Monica would have alreedy samupled water around this
fecility and {f found to be contaminated would report the recults to the
public and the State.

Sincerely,

Kenneth B, Feas
“enior llealth Physicist
Fnvirommental Control Unit

WDOF : sm

cc: USNRC Rege. V
1990 N, Celifornia Dlvd.
£202
Valrut Creck, CA 94596
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IN REPLY

rerervo: 691/111C

L OCHETT T
Secretary of the Commission b vl
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission {64 -V 1712, 3
Washington, D.C. 20555 0ffice of the »
Dzaciing & Sem
Dear Sir: Branch e K5

I am writing in response to the propose -ﬂzuhush- for disposal |
of liguid §cintillation vials and animal carcasses containing low
levels of 34 and 14C. 1 strongly support such changes. I am engaged
in research in gastrointestinal physiolcgy at the Wadsworth VA
Hgspita], Los Angeles, California. My work involves the use of

lTac containing substances in animals. Because of the recent problems
with disposal of low level radiation waste, research at our institution
has been markedly hampered. I have a very strong commitment to
protection of the environment from unnecessary contamination by any
dangerous substance. Since it is clear that there is no danger to

the environment from the propcsed routes of disposal of low level
radiation generated by medical reseasch and_since medical research
depends in great part on the use of °H and 14C-containing substances,
it seems most reasonable to facilitate the disposal of low level f
radiation waste as produced. I hope this rule change is accomplished. i
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Sincerely,
i N T E@A,W\-‘).
Paul H. G D.

Professor of Medicine, UCLA

Key lnvestigator, Center for

Ulcer Research and Education, VAWMC
Assistant Chief of Gastroenterology,
VA Wadsworth Hospital Center
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